
From: Steph Dudgeon  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 1:23 PM 
To: Gerry Glover FHT CEO 
Subject: Virtual Discussion re: GB OHT Symposium Agenda, Health and Social Service Sector Members, 
March 2nd from 8:30 am to 9:00 am 
 

 
 

YOUR VOICE IS IMPORTANT 

We are holding a symposium for our community on March 24, 2020 at Stonetree Golf, Fitness and 
Banquets in Owen Sound.  The purpose of this session is to develop a vision for our community 
that enables a more connected system of care for the residents of Grey Bruce. 

We want to design the day together and your voice is important. 

In support of this vision, on March 2nd from 8:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., The Change Foundation will 
convene a virtual discussion with members of the Health and Social Services sectors across the Grey 
Bruce community.  The purpose of this discussion is to learn about what is most important to you 
and how best to move forward as a community.  

To join this discussion: Click https://thechangefoundation.zoom.us/j/537255238. 

Your participation in both the virtual discussion and symposium is valued. We hope to see you 
there. 

Kind Regards, 

The Grey Bruce OHT Core Working Group 

ABOUT THE CHANGE FOUNDATION 

The Change Foundation (the Foundation) is an independent health policy think-tank that works to 
inform positive change in Ontario’s health care system. For more information, visit: 
https://www.changefoundation.ca/ 

ABOUT THE GREY BRUCE ONTARIO HEALTH TEAM 

The Grey-Bruce Ontario Health Team (Grey-Bruce OHT) is a group of 25+ allied organizations 
that offers complementary and integrated health and community care to patients in Grey and Bruce 
counties. For more information, visit: https://www.greybruceoht.ca/ 

https://thechangefoundation.zoom.us/j/537255238
https://www.changefoundation.ca/
https://www.greybruceoht.ca/


Stephanie Dudgeon 
Brockton Area and Kincardine Family Health Teams 
21 McGivern St W  Walkerton ON N0G 2V0 
T 519.507.2021  ext.: 33 
C 519.901.3174 
www.bakfht.ca 
 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: This email may contain confidential information that is intended only for the 
individual or entity named in the email address. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the 
sender immediately by return email and delete this message and any attachments from your system. 
 

On Feb 10, 2020, at 1:58 PM, Steph Dudgeon wrote: 
 

On behalf of the Grey Bruce Ontario Health Team (OHT) working group and The CHANGE 
Foundation, please plan to attend the Grey Bruce OHT Community Symposium on Tuesday March 
24th from 8:30 – 4:00, at Stonetree Golf, Fitness and Banquets in Owen Sound.  

This symposium will bring together Health and Social Service Partners, Board Members, and Patient 
and Caregiver Advisors to begin the process of co-designing the future of health care in Grey 
Bruce.  

Please share this invitation and draft agenda with your Board Members and Patient and Caregiver 
Advisory Committee Members.  A finalized agenda will be sent in advance of the symposium. 

RSVP by March 11th to: 

Jenni Pym 
projectmanager@kincardinefht.ca 
591-396-2700 EXT 210 
 
Thanks, 
Steph 
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